
 

 

Notice of Community Governance Review 

 

Local Government and Public Involvement in Heath Act 2007 

 

Hart District Council is conducting a district wide Community Governance Review of 
all towns and parishes within the area. The purpose of the review is to enable the 
council to consider what, if any, changes are needed to current arrangements.  

 

The council has published its Terms of Reference for the review, which can be viewed 
and downloaded from the Council’s website or by contacting the Electoral Services 
team as shown below. 

 

The council is conducting the initial consultation stage of the review and welcomes 
representations from any person or body who may wish to comment or make proposals 
on any aspect of the matters within the review. All representations received will be 
published on the Council’s website. 

 

How to make a representation 

 

• Complete the online form: https://www.hart.gov.uk/voting-and-
elections/community-governance-review  
 

• Email elections@hart.gov.uk 
 

• Post your written submission to Electoral Services, Hart District Council, 
Harlington Way, Fleet GU51 4AE 
 

The initial consultation period will run from 17 March 2025 to 16 May 2025. 

 

If you would like to know more about the review please visit 
https://www.hart.gov.uk/voting-and-elections/community-governance-review 

 

https://www.hart.gov.uk/voting-and-elections/community-governance-review
https://www.hart.gov.uk/voting-and-elections/community-governance-review
mailto:elections@hart.gov.uk
https://www.hart.gov.uk/voting-and-elections/community-governance-review

